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To Whom it May Concern, 

I am opposed to this new benefit program that would allow someone that wants to 

strick a paycheck.  It will just put more burden on a business because this fund will go 

down quickly and someone has to pay for it.  That someone is the business owners.  

Oregon tax is already one of the highest.  This will force more business's out of the 

state of Oregon and weaken the economy even more.  Did you hear that Oregon is 

one of the worse states to live in?  Because of the taxes.  Please do not force more 

business's out of the state.   

If this goes through and more business's leave the state, this state will be the worse 

state to live in.  

Thank you, 

Rebecca Derhammer 


